From: Yulia Mukhametshina Sent: 04 November 2018 16:57

To: Planning

Subject: Tree team/ ref: 2018/5015/T

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are writing with regards to the letter we have received on the 18th of October, ref: 2018/5015/T.

We would like to leave our comment about the proposal work to the trees in the rear garden in the 45 Crediton Hill.

We like the view from our windows to those Leyland Cypresses and we have a forest/countryside feeling when we look at them. It was one of the reasons why we bought our flat. Without the trees we will have the view to the Yale court building and the windows from the Yale court will be overlooking our terrace so our privacy would be compromised.

We've checked the reason for the cutting and it is that the trees are causing damage to the brick boundary wall. We would prefer the boundary wall to be rebuilt or fixed instead of cutting the trees. We strongly oppose cutting the trees. Many thanks.

Kind regards, Yulia Mukhametshina Aynur Mukhametshin